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From: MELUXOR@aol.com

Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2010 9:08 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: manipulation of metal markets

This e-mail is to inform you that |, too, request that you stop the big banks, especially J.P. Morgan from shorting
gold and silver markets. This manipulation is grossly unfair to investors and should be stopped!

Thank you, Marilyn McAteer, Antioch, California



